
February 25, 2015!!
Faculty Senate!
College of Humanities, Arts, and Sciences!
University of Northern Iowa!
Cedar Falls, Iowa 50613!!
Dear Senators,!!
Professor John McCormick has submitted his letter of resignation, retiring from his faculty appointment in the 
Department of Computer Science at the University of Northern Iowa effective June 30, 2015.  This will conclude 
nineteen years of meritorious service to UNI, comprising a four-year stint as the head of the department 
followed by fourteen years of teaching, scholarship, and service to the department, university, and profession.  
Prior to his arrival at UNI, Professor McCormick served for seventeen years as a faculty member and at the State 
University of New York, Plattsburgh.!!
Based on his thirty-six years of meritorious service in higher education, I nominate Professor McCormick for 
faculty emeritus status.!!
Sincerely, !!!!!!
Eugene Wallingford!
Associate Professor and Head!
wallingf@cs.uni.edu


